NOTICE OF HEARING

The Board of Adjustment of Santaquin will hold a public hearing

on February 2, s 1994, at 7:00 p.m.

in the Santaquin City Office Building to hear arguments for and

against the following request:

Ray Virchow is requesting a variance on City-Ordinance 90-4

dealing with side yards. He is building a garage and would like
to adjust the distance between his garage and Kester's
Upholstery from 20 feet to approximately 10 feet.

All ipterested persons are invited to attend the hearing.




